
 

 
Froebelian School 

Kindergarten’s Newsletter 
20th October 2023 

Next week, the whole school ethos theme will be: 
 

We include others when working and playing 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
Wow! Where has this half term gone, it has whizzed by! The KG team have really enjoyed getting to 
know your gorgeous children and seeing their beautiful smiling faces skipping through the gate. Time 
flies when you are having fun. 
We are looking forward to seeing you for the Parent Consultations the week that we come back. 
After the half term break, the children will be returning to school in their Winter uniforms. Please make 
sure your child brings their hat and coat every day for play times and lunch times. (Blazers are not 
required). 
 
Literacy 
This week, we have been learning the sounds l, ll, s and ss. We have been reading words with these 
sounds and trying to form the letters using the rhymes. See if your child can practise some letter 
formation at home: 

• L – down the lolly and lick 

• ll – as above 

• s – we learnt that this can also make the /z/ sounds e.g. runs 

• ss – we learnt this usually comes at the end of a word  
 
Mathematics 
This week, in maths we looked at the concept of one less, understanding that when we count back each 
number is 1 less, than the number before. We introduced the idea that all numbers are made up of 
smaller numbers and these are referred to as parts of the number. 
We then moved onto looking at circles and triangles all around us and went on a shape hunt around the 
school using language such as pointy, sharp, sides, corners and round. 
 
 
Homework 
All homework will be set on the Seesaw app.  
The children can decorate the pumpkin then record to describe your pumpkin or even tell a story about 
it. You could even write some words or sentences about it. 
 
Your child will also bring home some new flashcards along with a Tricky Word bookmark. Please practise 
reading and spelling these at home.  If you can get them to make words or even write a sentence then 
upload it to Seesaw that would be great.  
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 
If you have any holiday news please put it on Seesaw. We all love looking at these as a class and 
discussing them. 
 
We hope you have a fabulous half term. Enjoy the Halloween and Bonfires Night celebrations. We look 
forward to hearing all about it.  
 
From the KG team 
 
 
Calendar Dates –     
 

November 

Mon 6 Return to School- Winter Uniform 

Tues 7  Whole school Parent Consultations – 5:00pm – 7:30pm 

Thurs 9 Armistice Day Assembly 

Whole school Parent Consultation 3:50pm – 6:00pm 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


